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Cyprus to Host the 2026 European Seniors’ Championships at Eléa Golf Club 
 

  

Nicosia, Cyprus – The Cyprus Golf Federation (CGF) and Eléa Golf Club are proud to 

announce that Cyprus has been selected by the European Golf Association (EGA) 

Championship Committee to host the 2026 European Seniors’ Championships (Ladies and 

Men). 

The prestigious event will take place at Eléa Golf Club, Paphos, from June 11-13, 2026, with 

practice rounds scheduled for June 9-10, 2026. 

  

This selection reaffirms Cyprus’ growing reputation as a premier golf destination and 

highlights the commitment of both CGF and Eléa Golf Club to supporting high-level 

championship events. 

  

Dr. Demetris Papapetrou, President of the Cyprus Golf Federation, expressed his 

enthusiasm: 

"We are honoured that Cyprus has been chosen to host the 2026 European Seniors’ 

Championships. This event will bring together elite senior golfers from across Europe, 

further showcasing our island’s exceptional golfing facilities and our dedication to growing 

the sport. We look forward to welcoming players, officials, and guests to Eléa Golf Club for 

what promises to be a remarkable championship." 

  

Mr. Andre Friedrich, General Manager of Eléa Golf Club, added: 

"Hosting a championship of this calibre aligns perfectly with our vision for Eléa Golf Club 

and our future aspirations. We are excited not only about this tournament but also about 

future developments, which will further enhance Eléa’s status as a world-class golfing and 

Lifestyle venue. We look forward to collaborating with our partners, including CCA and our 

Chairman Mr. Klostermann, to further elevate the golf and lifestyle experience in Cyprus.” 

  

The EGA has already begun working closely with CGF and Eléa Golf Club on preparations 

for the championship, ensuring a seamless and successful event. 

  

The Cyprus Golf Federation and Eléa Golf Club express their gratitude to the European Golf 

Association for this opportunity and look forward to welcoming Europe’s top senior golfers 

in 2026. 

 

 

Nicolas Rossides 

CGF General Secretary 


